
News story: Animal medicines
improvement notice: Mallon Veterinary
Practice

This notice was issued to Mallon Veterinary Practice as the veterinary
practice is not registered with the Royal College of Veterinary Surgeons
(RCVS) as a veterinary practice premise, contrary to Schedule 3, Paragraph 8
(1) of the Veterinary Medicines Regulations (VMR).

The improvements required are:

the premises must be registered with the RCVS as a veterinary practice
premise
evidence of registration must be provided to the VMD

This Notice has been complied with
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